
 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 

The Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission (‘CySEC’) wishes to announce that from today 

onwards the RSS technology on CySEC’s website will be disabled. 

 

All news and updates that are uploaded to CySEC’s Website on the Home Page, under the 

«LATEST IMPORTANT DEVELOPMENTS» tab also will be posted on CySEC’s social media accounts,          

previously known as twitter X (CySEC_official) and LinkedIn (CySEC - Cyprus Securities and 

Exchange Commission).  

 

 

Nicosia, 5 September 2024 
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